
NOTICE 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF ANNUAL TYPEWRITING TEST. 

 DUE TO  ADMINISTRATIVE  REASONS,  THE  ANNUAL 

TYPEWRITING TEST SCHEDULED FOR  26-03-2023  STANDS  

POSTPONED  TILL  FURTHER  NOTIFICATION.  

ALL  THE  CONCERNED  CANDIDATES  AND  THE  USER  

OFFICES  ARE  REQUESTED TO  NOTE  THIS.  

FRESH  DATE  WILL  BE  INTIMATED  LATER.  

 

SSC (NER), GUWAHATI 
 


